

WELCOME TO TBC... HERE'S WHAT'S NEW:

WELCOME UMHB MEN'S SOCCER TEAM!

ZAMBIA...Please join our Zambian team for a time of fellowship, sharing, and dessert. TODAY @ 6:30, TBC Chapel

TBC at SUMMER FUN! This Wednesday the 22nd from 6:30-close! You don't want to miss out!! \$10/family or \$5/individual!

LOOKING TO VOLUNTEER? Our children's ministry is needing

3 for nursery and 4 for pre-school to serve at the 11am service!

Email Pam, pamc@tbcweb.org, for more information and to get signed up!

TBC CHOIR will rehearse this Thursday, Aug 23 @7pm and participate in the services Sunday Aug 26...come join us and make a joyful noise!

MISSIONAL OPPTORTUNITY...The ARBOR HOUSE, an assisted-living center for seniors, is looking for someone to do a devotional on Sunday evenings. Contact Charles Martin @ 315-1902 for more information.

HEALTH FEST...This Saturday, Aug 25, from 9am-4pm come out to Wilson Park Recreation Center for FREE immunizations (uninsured or underinsured), physical exams, health screenings, and family fun activities!

ALPHA...An 11-week journey exploring the meaning of life and the Christian faith. Every Wednesday starting September 5th at 6:30pm, in Room 303. For questions or more information contact Jeff & Amber Washburn at 718-2758.

S.O.S...During the month of September we will be collecting new socks to help support both CTLC and The Relief Bus, a ministry to the homeless in NYC. Please bring packs of socks and drop them at any of our boxes around TBC or the Outback. THE DROP FOR SEPT 2nd will be socks!

NEWLY ENGAGED OR CONSIDERING MARRIAGE? Preparing for Marriage is an 8-week class that will be held every Sunday, from <u>September 9th-October</u> 28th in room 201 at 11am. Contact Martha to register or for more information